BALTIMORE
GAS AND
ELECTRIC

CHARLES CENTER- P. 0. BOX 1475 - BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21203

November 9, 1984

ARTHUR E. LUNDVALL, JR.
VICE PRESIDENT
SuPPLY

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. 1. R. Miller, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3

Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject:  Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant
Units Nos. | & 2; Dockets Nos. 50-317 and 50-318
Safety Parameter Display System

Gentlemen:

Your letter of October 23, 1984, requests certain additional information
concerning the Calvert Cliffs Safety Parameter Display System (SPDS) to support your
review of our June 6, 1984, safety analysis submittal. In reviewing the type of
information desired, we find it necessary to request an additional thirty days to prepare
our response. This additional time is required because we are currently in the midst of a
design review cycle with our vendor, the result of which we anticipate significant design
changes in some of the areas of interest.

We propose a December 27, 1984 deadline for submitting our response, which
may take the form of a revised and augmented safety analysis.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions regarding this
matter.

Very truly yours,
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cc: D. A. Brune, Esq.
G. F. Trowbridge, Esq.
Mr. D. H. Jaffe, NRC
Mr. T. Foley, NRC



